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To Whom It May Concern,

Bill 6 is so short-sighted and dangerous that | feel | must speak out. The lack of consultation on such a
wide-spreading, harmful practice as fracking and uranium mining is shocking and concerning. The
scientific research on the harms these practices cause to human and ecosystem health is
overwhelming. Uranium mining has been banned since 1981 in this province for a reason! Fracking is
proven to be damaging to all of the surrounding communities and the only people who would possibly
want this ban removed are the corporations who stand to profit at our expense. The obvious and gross
corruption in this government is frankly quite disgusting and this bill should be withdrawn immediately.

| urge you to stop serving corporate interests and do what's right for the people of Nova Scotia!

Sincerely,

Paul Lee





